

NEWSLETTER

21st July 2016

Talbot First School

Part of the Woodlands Federation



Telephone 01889 500273 Email: office@talbot.staffs.sch.uk

As the end of year approaches all the staff would like to take this opportunity of thanking parents and pupils for the lovely cards and presents they have received.

We wish all the children leaving us all the very best and every success for the future.

We hope you all have a wonderful summer and look forward to welcoming you back on Tuesday 6th September.

We are pleased to welcome back to the school in September Mrs Katy Grocott who will be working in the Nursery/Reception class on Mondays and Tuesdays together with Mrs Rhodes who will be working the remainder of the week.

Class 1 continues as at present with Miss Gould and Mrs Lawson and Mrs McArdle remains in Class 2

End of Year Service Friday 22nd July 9.30 in church

Tomorrow will be a non uniform day and all parents are invited to our end of year service in church at 9.30am

Thank you from Mrs Talbot

Sue Talbot would like to say a very big thank you to all for the fantastic presents. It was a lovely surprise and very much appreciated and enjoyed.

Thank you from Mr Gibson

Mr Gibson would like to say a big thank you to the parents who presented him with a tray of goodies today at the Chess Presentation. He said that the Timothy Taylor beer is a favourite of his but he was a little more uncertain of the reasons for their other choice of "Old Peculiar"!

School Meals

For those who pay for school meals, the cost continues at £2.15 from September. Can we please ask that you bring your payment in an envelope clearly marked with your child's name at the start of the school week. If you would like to pay for the half term in advance the amount for the half term to 21st October will be £.73.10.

School Milk

This has already been ordered for the Nursery and Reception children plus all those who currently receive milk. Milk is free for children under 5. For those who pay, the amount for the next half term is £6.80.

<u>Vacancy</u> <u>Lunchtime Catering Supervisor</u>

11:15am to 1:15pm Monday to Friday

Phone Louisa on 07814131228 Or Vicki on 07584111764

TSA NEWS

End of Year Disco today 21st July 5pm to 7pm

A reminder that this is being held at The Blythe for the whole school together tonight.

After School Clubs from September

Monday

Soccerstars

This club s open to Years 1—4 from September. The first session will be 12th September. Application forms will be sent in September

Wednesday

Chess club. We will advise the start date for the club in September.

New member places are available. Please let Mrs Everill know if your child would like to join the club.

Thursday

Crossfit. Will be back in September. Letters will go out at the start of term..

After school sports club Frisbee Golf

This starts on Thursday 8th September. Application forms have gone out to the children today.